
 

 

 

 

 
The ASF committee carried out a survey to find 

out what active clubs are in the local area. They 

found out that the most popular activities are 

swimming, football, dancing, hurling/camogie, 

athletics and horse riding. It is evident that the 

‘The Vale’ students are very active. A wonderful 

display was created by the 6th class ASF 

committee members. 


